
 
 

 

 

 

PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

PUSA ROAD CAMPUS 

 

Dear parent 

 

Bal Bharati Fraternity paid a befitting tribute to Bapu, the Father of the Nation to commemorate his birth 

anniversary on October 2 through special morning assemblies, soulful bhajans, art and craft activities, 

enlightening talk shows and thought-provoking role play and drama. Engaging, educational animated films were 

shown to inculcate Gandhian principles and instil moral values in young minds.  

Here's the glimpse of how students celebrated this day. 

 Link:  https://youtu.be/BdX8lG2lsMI 

 

Regards 
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